
 

April 28, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I write to you today to request funding for a Medicare Research and Diagnostic Lab in Fiscal Year 2023.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the nonprofit, Foundation for Indiana University of Pennsylvania 

(IUP), located at 1011 South Drive, Indiana, Pennsylvania, 15701. 

 

The funding for this project will develop a medical research and diagnostic lab at IUP, helping to identify, 

diagnose, immunize, and treat ailments in a rural environment.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

                                     

                               M                 
         Glenn “GT” Thompson 

                 Member of Congress 

 


